
  

 
Q78-VDF1231 of Dismissal Requesting 

        
 

                                                                           Date: Dec.8,2008 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission  
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Rules, we want to dismissal requesting regarding 

application for certification of FCC ID: Q78-VDF1231. 

 

 The reason for the requesting is  

  

We are not providing this particular handset version GSM850/900/1800/1900 to the 

US Market, therefore we are requesting dismissal of all grants (including composite 

grant) under FCC ID: Q78-VDF1231. 

 

We also state that equipment with FCC ID: Q78-VDF1231 has not (and will not) be 

marketed. 
 

 

 

 

 
Contact: Royce Wang 

 
Company name: ZTE CORPORATION 

Company address: ZTE Plaza, Keji Road South, Hi-Tech Industrial 
Park,Nanshan District,Shenzhen, Guangdong, 
518057, P.R.China 

Phone: 0755-26770345 
Fax: 0755-26770347 
 

 


